
Attached are two grant worksheets. One is for the Convenience Center grant application and the other for the 

Used Oil grant application.  

 

As you may be aware, the deadline for these grant applications to the Tennessee Department of Environment 

and Conservation was October 1st of this year. The state has allowed us additional time to apply for grant 

funds for the convenience center and to apply for funding for used oil collection. Both are competitive grants 

and both applications are now due by October 16th. 

 
Should you need any additional information don't hesitate to call. 
 
Thanks 
 
Doug Hancock 

 


